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Cynthia Madrid and Nnenna Onwuchekwa, 2023 DEI Fellows and Hofstra Law students, share their thoughts on
this year's upcoming program.

Cynthia is taking part in the Nassau County Bar Association’s (NCBA) Long Island Legal Diversity Fellowship
Program at Cullen and Dykman. In this program, the NCBA Diversity and Inclusion Committee partners with career
services personnel from Hofstra, St. John’s, and Touro law schools to identify strong candidates to work in paid
summer positions and gain practical experience in the legal field and exposure to the Nassau and Suffolk County
legal communities.

To Read Cynthia's Article: Click Here

Nnenna Onwuchekwa is taking part in Cullen and Dykman’s DEI Fellowship. Our DEI Fellowship is awarded
annually to one first year (or second year evening) law student who demonstrates a commitment to promoting
diversity, equity and inclusion in the legal profession and/or the community.

To Learn More About Nnenna: Click Here

About Cullen and Dykman

Cullen and Dykman (www.cullenllp.com) has been providing legal services to institutional clients since 1850. The
firm represents a wide range of clients, including banks and other financial institutions, energy,
telecommunications and water companies, construction companies, insurers, educational institutions, religious
organizations, and not-for-profits. With over 190 attorneys in seven offices located throughout the Northeast and
MidAtlantic regions, Cullen and Dykman is strategically positioned to meet the changing needs and demands of
our clients. 
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